Good Morning

We have an event coming up next week.  We are hoping that you will be able to put the details into your school newsletter this week.

Parents Voice IW are holding a coffee morning on the 12th May 2016 from 10am until 12pm at The Bargemans Rest, Newport. This is open to all parents and carers of children with special educational needs and disabilities (SEND). We are being joined by 2 of the Early help team at Barnardos who will be there to chat about the SEND services and support they offer. Amy Milford from Community action will also be popping along to tell us about the changes to health and social care and an exciting carers events! 

All refreshments are on us , it is a free event and they are a great way of meeting parent carers who really understand as well as gathering lots of helpful information. No need to book, just come along for 10am. 

Thank you very much for your help and support.

Joanne Wood
Admin Support
People Matter IW / Parents Voice IW
01983 823898 ext 2838 
www.peoplematteriw.org 
www.parentsvoice-iw.org 
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